




         5th September 2013
Dear Parent/Carer
As part of our Spies and Gadgets topic in History, Year 6 will be visiting the Imperial War Museum on Tuesday 24th September 2013.

We will leave school at 9.30am and walk to the Imperial War Museum, returning to school before 3.25pm. As we will be walking to and from the Museum so could you please ensure your child wears suitable clothing for the weather.

All children will require a packed lunch, please remember no sweets, chocolate, fizzy/flavoured drinks.  If your child requires a school packed lunch please indicate on the reply slip below and return to school no later than 9.30am Friday 13th September 2013.
Yours sincerely

Miss Midgley
Year 6 Teacher

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Imperial War Museum Trip
Dear Miss Midgley

I give permission for my child ______________________________to attend the above trip on Tuesday 24th September 2013.

My child will require a school packed lunch.




[ ]
Signed_____________________________________  Date__________ 

Relationship to child___________________________
